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The #GoodBatting Book

Confessions of a High School Disaster
Exposes a harrowing vulnerability in the criminal justice system and the practice of coercive
interrogation as reflected by a 1997 murder case involving four innocent Navy servicemen who were
separately forced to confess to the crime and are still serving sentences even though the real killer
has been caught. 15,000 first printing.

The Family Blessing

Where the Two Streams Meet
Caryn Alderson just wants to be a normal teenager. Moving from Houston to Indianapolis and trying to
make new friends is hard enough, but when she meets Quince Adams, Rosslyn High School's star athlete,
she wants more than friendship. Unfortunately, two obstacles stand in her way: Quince's girlfriend,
cheerleader Kensington Marlow, and Caryn's Uncle Omar. So what's the problem? Kensington's cheating on
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Quince, and Uncle Omar died in Vietnam at age 20! Imagine hearing voices, seeing spirits no one else can
see, and knowing things about people they never told you. No wonder Quince and all her new friends think
she's weird! Then just when Caryn thinks her psychic abilities are under wraps, her friend Megan blurts
out the truth on television. Can Caryn finally admit her secret and just be herself? Does she really
have a choice?

Two Ranges
Index of 8200 titles arranged under 200 specific subject headings.

Big Apple Gangsters
For seven years, Alison Arngrim played a wretched, scheming, selfish, lying, manipulative brat on one of
TV history's most beloved series. Though millions of Little House on the Prairie viewers hated Nellie
Oleson and her evil antics, Arngrim grew to love her character—and the freedom and confidence Nellie
inspired in her. In Confessions of a Prairie Bitch, Arngrim describes growing up in Hollywood with her
eccentric parents: Thor Arngrim, a talent manager to Liberace and others, whose appetite for publicity
was insatiable, and legendary voice actress Norma MacMillan, who played both Gumby and Casper the
Friendly Ghost. She recalls her most cherished and often wickedly funny moments behind the scenes of
Little House: Michael Landon's "unsaintly" habit of not wearing underwear; how she and Melissa Gilbert
(who played her TV nemesis, Laura Ingalls) became best friends and accidentally got drunk on rum cakes
at 7-Eleven; and the only time she and Katherine MacGregor (who played Nellie's mom) appeared in public
in costume, provoking a posse of elementary schoolgirls to attack them. Arngrim relays all this and more
with biting wit, but she also bravely recounts her life's challenges: her struggle to survive a history
of traumatic abuse, depression, and paralyzing shyness; the "secret" her father kept from her for twenty
years; and the devastating loss of her "Little House husband" and best friend, Steve Tracy, to AIDS,
which inspired her second career in social and political activism. Arngrim describes how Nellie Oleson
taught her to be bold, daring, and determined, and how she is eternally grateful to have had the biggest
little bitch on the prairie to show her the way.

The Ultimate Guide to Softball Nutrition: Maximize Your Potential
A New York Times bestselling author takes a rollicking deep dive into the ultra-competitive world of
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youth hockey Rich Cohen, the New York Times–bestselling author of The Chicago Cubs: Story of a Curse and
Monsters: The 1985 Chicago Bears and the Wild Heart of Football, turns his attention to matters closer
to home: his son’s elite Pee Wee hockey team and himself, a former player and a devoted hockey parent.
In Pee Wees: Confessions of a Hockey Parent, Cohen takes us through a season of hard-fought competition
in Fairfield County, Connecticut, an affluent suburb of New York City. Part memoir and part exploration
of youth sports and the exploding popularity of American hockey, Pee Wees follows the ups and downs of
the Ridgefield Bears, the twelve-year-old boys and girls on the team, and the parents watching,
cheering, conniving, and cursing in the stands. It is a book about the love of the game, the love of
parents for their children, and the triumphs and struggles of both.

The Confessions of Nipper Mooney
Graham Cahill is a senior in college and the catcher and captain of the softball team. Her life is
chaotic with her senior thesis due and graduation coming up. She's not thrilled when she has to spend
extra time practicing with the new hotshot freshman pitcher. Despite being an all-star pitcher, Bailey
Michaels is young and arrogant. She struggles at the mound and is not willing to admit she has a problem
with ball control. Graham and Bailey are forced to get to know each other off the field in order to
learn to work together on the field. Will the extra time pay off or will it drive a nail through the
team?

Wooden Shoes West
Emerging From Darkness trilogy Book 1 One thing I knew: I wasn’t that woman anymore. I wouldn’t be her
anymore. Three years after a bitter divorce, Jessica Winters isn’t sure she’s ready—or capable—to move
on. The thought of another relationship terrifies her, but things quickly change when she meets the
playfully witty and handsome sex therapist Matthew Moi. At first, she tries to ignore him, but something
in the way he levels his sultry gaze on her awakens her soul. Secretly in love with Jessica, Matthew has
been giving her the space she needed to heal. Incapable of waiting any longer and eager to work his way
into her broken heart, he seizes an opportunity to have their paths cross. But when her painful past
resurfaces, revealing truths that threaten their future, Matthew must prove to Jessica that a shot at
true love is worth the risk. Seeking Love is the first book in the Emerging From Darkness trilogy, and
as such, is not intended to be a standalone. The trilogy reads as: Seeking Love, Seeking Redemption, &
Seeking Hope. Follow Jessica and Matthew’s captivating and steamy love story from the beginning—start
Page 3/13

File Type PDF Confessions Of A Softball Dad Scorebook And Journal To Record Memories From The Season
the trilogy today!

American Book Publishing Record
Mixing solid advice with glory-day stories, this is an essential guide for all who takeAmerica’s most
popular recreational sport seriously (but not too seriously!).

Fiction Index for Readers 10 to 16

The Baseball King
The Ultimate Guide to Softball Nutrition will teach you how to increase your RMR (resting metabolic
rate) to accelerate your metabolism and help you change your body for good. Learn how to get in top
shape and reach your ideal weight through smart nutrition so that you can perform at your very best.
Eating complex carbohydrates, protein, and natural fats in the right amount and percentages as well as
increasing your RMR will make you faster, more agile, and more resistant. This book will help you to:
-Prevent getting cramps. -Get injured less often. -Recover faster after competing or training. -Have
more energy before, during, and after competition. Joseph Correa is a certified sports nutritionist and
a professional athlete.

AKA Shakespeare
"Chloe Winter chonicles a year in her high school life, sharing the highs and lows of family,
friendship, school, and love"--

The Wrong Guys
Alternate assessments are now mandated for students unable to participate in large-scale educational
assessments. Aimed at educational professionals, this work presents specific strategies for implementing
alternate assessments - including electric portfolio assessments and keyboard overlays for students to
record responses - and evaluating student abilities in multiple settings. daily instruction to raise the
level of achievement for students with special needs and ensure that they have access to the general
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curriculum. Photocopiable forms and tables are included for helping and evaluating student progress.

Alternate Assessment
Confessions of a Government Man is filled with astute, often hilarious memoirs of Alan Greenberg's
thirty-nine year career with the U.S. General Services Administration. His real-life tales of deception
and sleight-of-hand maneuvers in high government places include a cast of characters worthy of
Hollywood. A few of his stories are a bit risque and some show that incisive philosophical advice
sometimes comes from the most unlikely sources. Throughout we see plenty of salty New York culture. At
various times Greenberg was threatened with arrest and contempt of court, detained at gunpoint by a
judge, had an off-the-cuff wisecrack end up on national television, and even had a curse put on him by a
spiritual leader. Through it all he maintained his sense of humor. Greenberg gives us a true insider's
vantage point. With contracting authority for a stack of taxpayer money, which went into the billions
and had the potential for providing a lot of lifetime meal tickets, it was little wonder that Greenberg
was very popular with the construction industry and any politician with an eye for publicity. Many of
his stories give the reader insight into realities that media coverage somehow missed. Reporters, in
their zeal to dig up dirt, often followed minutia while the true stories went unreported. One example
was the $10 million "savings" to a project, which was actually a $40 million addition. Amazingly, nobody
was the wiser. Experience is the best teacher, and during his many years on the job, Alan Greenberg knew
what it was like to be under siege by the media, the Congress, the White House and concerned citizens.
He developed rules of survival that enabled him to be a success in the large, complex bureaucracy of our
government. He shares these years with us, happily turning them into a delightful and entertaining romp.
* * * "Professor Parkinson would be proud. This book should be required reading in every business
school. Solid lessons in business and life told in a most unique manner. Read the chapters in any
sequence and the result is still the same - sound business logic with unforgettable memory joggers." Barry Becher, Ginsu Knife Creator + co-author of The Wisdom of Ginsu "Mr. Greenberg's keen insight and
humor make this an indispensable guide for anyone trying to survive and flourish in a large
organization." - Len Fried, Director of Manufacturing Excellence (Retired), IBM Microelectronics "As our
'big-ass suit' author states'they woke up on third base and thought they hit a triple.' Mr. Greenberg
hit a home run with this most entertaining book. Well done, kid from Brooklyn, and CONGRATULATIONS for
allowing us plain folk to see what really goes on behind the scenes in our government with its Damon
Runyonesque cast of characters." - Lew Duberman, CFO (Retired), Helene Curtis Industries, Inc."
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All the Lost Girls
A collection of touching and personal essays celebrates God's redeeming love at work in the intricacy of
all His creations.

Confessions of a Bipolar Firefighter
I hate her but I'd rather make her life a living hell than not play for a crowd anymore. Hate is a four
letter word. So is life. So is love. Each one requires passion to make it worth it. Jason Jackson has
lived his whole life fueled with hate. Hate for himself. Hate for his family. Hate for the one person he
despises but is stuck on tour with. All he wants to do is rock the crowd and keep his head down, but it
seems like every time he turns around, she's doing something else to piss him off. What happens when
everything he thought he knew turns out to be wrong? For the first time in my entire life, I'm taking
control and not even Jason can get in my way. Vanessa Knox knows all about life being too short. She
refuses to let anyone stand in the way of what she wants. That is, until what she wants is something she
knows she shouldn't have. It could break her worse than being sick ever had a chance to. Nothing she
ever does seems to be right. However, that doesn't stop her from doing it. Sometimes the best things are
the one you thought would be the worst. Hate leaves you wondering why, love leaves you wanting more and
life leaves you waiting. **This book contains mature language, emotional situations and adult
situations. Recommended for people 18 or older.**

Miquiztli

Confessions of a Serial Celibate
John Henry Vandehey (1813-1888) was the second son and child of Henry van de Heij and Petronella van
Bree, and was born in Zeeland, Holland, The Netherlands. John married Johanna Maria van der Rijdt in
1841, and in 1848 they immigrated from The Netherlands (via New York City) to Hollandtown (near Green
Bay), Wisconsin. They later moved to land near Center, Nebraska. Descendants and relatives lived in
Wisconsin, Nebraska, Oregon, California and elsewhere.

Unbearables
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Frat House Confessions: Ridge - This makeover has nothing to do with love and everything to do with
Karrie and Ridge using each other to get what they want. What starts as a ruse soon becomes an
attraction they cannot deny. When it's all said and done, they'll both have more to confess than a need
for revenge. Frat House Confessions: Wes - A year has passed, but anger and regret still linger. Can Wes
and Trixie agree to put the past behind them and move forward, or will late night confessions prove to
be more than they can forgive and forget? Frat House Confessions: Brody - When Brody keeps showing up in
Emma’s world, her initial assumption is that he’s still playing games. As his confessions come to light,
Emma starts to see beneath the surface. Will it be enough to change her perception of him? And will she
be able to teach Brody that love is worth more than all his money can buy?

Winter Flowers and Other Signs of Redemption
The great founding figures of organized crime in the 20th century were born and bred in New York City,
and the city was the basis of their operations. Beginning with Prohibition and going on through many
illegal activities the mob became a major force and its tentacles reached into virtually every
enterprise, whether legal or illegal: gambling, boxing, labor racketeering, stock fraud, illegal unions,
prostitution, food service, garment manufacturing, construction, loan sharking, hijacking, extortion,
trucking, drug dealing – you name it the mob controlled it. The men who organized crime in America were
the sons of poor immigrants. They were hungry for success and would use whatever means available to
achieve their goals. They were not interested in religious identity and ethnic identity. Their syndicate
of criminals was made up, primarily of Italians and Jews, but also Irish and black gangsters who could
further their ambitions. Their sole objective was always the same – money. It began with Arnold
Rothstein, who not only helped to fix the 1919 World Series, but who also mentored and financed the
individuals who would control organized crime for decades. Individuals such as Frank Costello, Lucky
Luciano, Bugsy Siegel, Joe Adonis, and Meyer Lansky, who would then follow suit setting up other
criminal organizations. They established rules of governance, making millions of dollars for themselves
and their cohorts. All the organized crime bosses and their cohorts had the same modus operandi: they
were far-seeing opportunists who took advantage of every illegal opportunity that came their way for
making money. Big Apple Gangsters: The Rise and Decline of the Mob in New York reveals just how
influential the mob in New York City was during the 20th century. Jeffrey Sussman entertainingly digs
into the origins of organized crime in the 20th century by looking at the corporate activity that
dominated this one city and how these entrepreneurial bosses supported successful criminal enterprises
in other cities. He also profiles many of the colorful gangsters who followed in the footsteps of
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gangland’s original founders. Throughout the book Sussman provides fascinating portraits of a who’s who
of gangland. His narrative moves excitingly and entertainingly through the pivotal events and history of
organized crime, explaining the birth, growth, maturation, and decline of various illegal enterprises in
New York. He also profiles those who prosecuted the mob and won significant verdicts that ended many
careers, responsible for bringing many organized crime figures to their knees and then delivering a
series of coups de grace – such as Burton Turkus, Thomas Dewey, Robert Kennedy, and Rudolph Giuliani.

Sports Films

Confessions of a Teenage Psychic
For more than a decade, Kevin Wilson has been one of the most respected hitting coaches in the game. He
works behind the scenes as a private hitting consultant to some of the best hitters in Major League
Baseball. Now, for the first time ever in print, he takes you inside the mental game of hitting,
explaining things you wish you knew before you got into high school, college or professional baseball.
The term #GoodBatting is a mindset. It's a feel. It's simple. It's based on your WHY. It's filled with
purpose and intent. It's individual. It's genuine. It's a complete understanding of YOU. It's
confidence. It's clarity. It's controlled. It's repeatable. It's natural. Kevin takes you all-access
inside his world of #GoodBatting. It's not only a mindset, but it's a way of life. Visit KWBaseball.com
and follow Kevin on Twitter @KWBaseball

Life Is Short, Laundry Is Eternal
Life never seemed so good. Well, at least that’s how you’ll feel after completing Confessions of a
Bipolar Firefighter. Strap in. From the mountainous highs to the bottomless lows, this adventurous
autobiography travels through the mind and experiences of a tremendously controversial, besieged,
introspective and tormented man named James L. Nutt. It begins through the eyes of a child who endures
extreme physical, sexual and emotional abuse and then transitions into his impoverished and naturally
destructive teenager years accented by his proclivity for violence. After a tumultuous young adulthood,
he grows into a working class firefighter who daringly climbs the ranks to chief. Normalcy appears to be
attained as James and his newfound family gain a strong relationship with God. But the ebbs quickly
return as James discovers his church pastor has embezzled thousands of dollars from offerings, and his
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wife passes from skin cancer leaving him to raise four children on his own. All the while, he continues
to wage battles against his own bipolar disorder along with the vices of alcohol, drug abuse, sex and
violence. Everything culminates to a fight with his own demons as a God-fearing man with an agenda to
avenge those who have betrayed him. His mental illness exacerbates and his relationship with the Lord
wavers as he struggles with completing his own vengeance versus allowing God to take the lead. Whether
you believe him to be crazy or sane, right or wrong, you will certainly remain on the edge of your seat
as you take a ride with this truly original character who provides insight into his real-life tale for
the ages.

Softball for Weekend Warriors

Pee Wees

Contingencies
The Confessions of Nipper Mooney, full of vivid character portraits and written with a playwright's ear
for dialogue, is a compelling story that charts an original course through the beauties and horrors of
childhood.

Confessions of a Prairie Bitch
The Baseball King, Max C. Weiss' first published book, was inspired by this eight-year-old author's
entrepreneurial spirit, his love for baseball, and his interest in storytelling. Encouraged by his
younger siblings, Max weaves a narrative that explores the bond of friendship and the dedication and
sacrifice required to become the best. Illustrated by Max's grandmother.

Chicago Tribune Index
She has a broken heart and revenge on her mind Last year Karrie was riding high. She had a boyfriend she
loved, a softball scholarship, and the best roommate a girl could have. When it turned out her man was a
lying, cheating ballsack, she may have gone off the rails a bit. Now, it's a new year and Karrie's ready
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to build herself back up and move on to bigger and better things. Still, a little revenge would go a
long way in helping the healing process. He's got a plan for revenge that will suit them both Ridge is
used to being the BMOC. Sergeant of Arms of his frat and the ability to land any chick within snapping
distance has made life pretty easy for him. His home life is another story. He and his brothers are in
the middle of a battle between his socialite mother and asshole father. Ridge is looking for a stand-in
to placate his mother and her matchmaking ways, and he has a feeling he's just met the girl he can
perfectly mold. This makeover has nothing to do with love and everything to do with Karrie and Ridge
using each other to get what they want. What starts as a ruse soon becomes an attraction they cannot
deny. When it's all said and done, they'll both have more to confess than a need for revenge.

Confessions of a Government Man
Peace Corps experience/ memoir

Frat House Confessions: Ridge
An anthology of fictive adventures by the Unbearables and collaborators, a free-floating in-your-face
scrum of black humorists, chaos-mongers, immediatists, and verse-spouting Beer Mystics, disorganized
around recuperating essence away from the humorless commodification of experience. Includes: Judy Nylon,
Max Blagg, Bikini Girl, Bruce Benderson, Hakim Bey, Jordan Zinovich, and the Unbearables.

Fast Pitch
INSPIRATIONAL

Frat House Confessions

Indelible

National Lampoon
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Children's Book Review Index
"Two Ranges deals with the warmth and beauty of the Chicano spirit. . .and with the reality that the
Chicano spirit is caught-up in the struggle of prejudice and discrimination."--Foreword.

Peace Corps Epiphanies
A powerful memoir of Southern mores and family life focuses on the often difficult mother-daughter
relationship that existed between the author and her ambitious mother.

Seeking Love

The Chowder Review
2013 Mom's Choice Awards® Winner MEN: Ever wonder about stay-at-home dads? What in the name of
testosterone do they DO all day with those kids? I mean, are they really men at all, or are they some
strange, invasive alien species, sent to Earth to defy and destroy all gender stereotypes?. WOMEN: Ever
dream about stay-at-home dads? Do they really wash clothes, pick up after themselves, take great care of
your kids, and have dinner waiting for you when you get home? There must be horrible, secret downside
that they don’t warn you about, right?. Life Is Short, Laundry Is Eternal provides a rare glimpse into
the natural habitat of this most mysterious and splendid of creatures, the North American Stay-at-Home
Father (Paternus domesticus). Learn what motivates a man to pursue this noble occupation. Discover the
countless joys and periodic sorrows that come with raising a family.. Witness the life and family of
Scott Benner, author, activist, humorist, and 12-year stay-at-home dad. When Scott’s daughter, Arden,
was diagnosed with type 1 diabetes at the age of two, his world took a sharp turn, but his positive
outlook on life did not waver.. Scott’s colloquial wisdom will warm your heart while it challenges your
ideas about parenting and gender roles in today’s household. Written from a truly unique point of view
in a style both poignant and playful, Life Is Short, Laundry Is Eternal is an honest portrait of the
modern family.

Hate Me Today
Page 11/13

File Type PDF Confessions Of A Softball Dad Scorebook And Journal To Record Memories From The Season
After a year of partying, Sam decides to buckle down and focus on college. Things are going great until
a one-night stand leaves her pregnant and alone. Raising a child while going to school isn’t easy, but
Sam is determined to be strong for her daughter. She doesn’t have time for guys or relationships, but
the pull she feels toward Judd is more than she can ignore. Judd doesn’t fit the mold of a college
ballplayer. His motorcycle and tattoos may fit the life he’s created for himself, but baseball is the
one thing he takes seriously. When he meets Sam, he’s immediately drawn to her curves and refusal to put
up with his crap. When Judd learns the truth, can he handle the responsibility that comes with loving a
single mother? Sam yearns for the fire Judd fuels in her, but her child’s needs have to come first. Can
two people at different stages in their life find a way to make a life together? *Want more? Read
Karrie's story in Frat House Confessions: Ridge
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